BOARD MEETING MINUTES

FOR April 2, 2015

Attending trustees were Mitch Hulburt, Michael Fredrick-Martinez, Peg Stecky, Vicki Karuzas and Phil DeLeo. 

Guests: None.

Board President Mitch called the meeting to order at 7:06. 

Mitch asked for approval of the meeting agenda.  Michael moved to approve the agenda as submitted.  Peg seconded the motion.  The Agenda was approved unanimously.   

Because there was no quorum of board members at the March meeting, Mitch asked for a motion to approve the minutes of the February 5th meeting.  Peg made a motion to approve the minutes, and Vicki seconded the motion.  The minutes were approved unanimously. 

Treasurer’s Report: Michael reviewed the treasures report, noting an ending fund balance of $12,606.02.  She reported that $13,192 was spent in March for the boat ramp repair. Peg moved to accept the treasurer’s report, and Phil seconded the motion.  The treasurer’s report was approved unanimously.  

Old Business:

Security Cameras:  Phil will get the name and number of an installer for Mitch. 
Dog Clean-Up Station:  Springy has purchased a station.  We are now looking for someone to install it.  
Tennis Court Repair:  Clyde Stenrud has partially completed the repair of the court surface.  He is waiting for better weather to finish the task.  The gate repair has been completed.  

Fence Repair: On hold, waiting for the completion of other projects.        

Knox Box on Fence:  Peg is still trying to contact someone from the fire department about installation requirements.  

Lock Box in Clubhouse:  Mike has purchased the box, but we still need to find someone to install it.  Mitch will ask Jack Yarbrough for help.    

Pay Increase for Rich Thompson:  The board is waiting to review a draft job description with Springy. 
By-Laws Review:  The board will review the by-laws to see if more clarification is needed concerning keys and dues for multiple properties owned by one individual.  This item was tabled for a future meeting.

Parking on The Lawn:  Phil will order ecology blocks, and Michael has volunteered to direct their placement.  

Park Security Officer Expectations:  Vicki reported that all security officers are instructed to have park users follow the park rules posted on the bulletin board.  

New Business: 
Newsletter and Annual Meeting:  The board reviewed the Spring newsletter, and discussed the agenda for the annual meeting on May 16th.
Having no more business to discuss, the meeting adjourned at 8:02.
The next board meeting will be on May 7, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. 

See our meeting minutes at InletIslandPark.com.

Minutes respectfully submitted by:

Phil DeLeo

Page 2 of 2

